
 

 

Mark Cliffe-Phillips 
Executive Director 
Mackenzie Valley Environmental Impact Review Board 
BOX 938, 200 SCOTIA CENTRE 
5102 – 50TH AVENUE 
YELLOWKNIFE NT   X1A 2N7 
 
 
September 5, 2023 
 
 
Dear Mark Cliffe-Phillips: 
 
MGM Energy Application for an Operations Authorization (OA-2023-001-MGM) 
 
MGM Energy has applied to the Office of the Regulator of Oil and Gas Operations 
(OROGO) for an Operations Authorization. The application is for the abandonment of the 
East Mackay I-78 well (WID2078) near Tulita in the Sahtu Settlement Area. Information 
on the application is available on OROGO’s public registry at orogo.gov.nt.ca/en/registry. 
 
Under section 124 of the Mackenzie Valley Resource Management Act, an Operations 
Authorization triggers the requirement for a preliminary screening. 
 
Please contact me at (867) 767-9097 or by email at Pauline_dejong@gov.nt.ca if you 
have any questions. 

 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Pauline de Jong 
Regulator 
 
 

c. John Hawkins, MGM Energy 
 preliminaryscreening@reviewboard.ca 

 

 

 

http://diims.pws.gov.nt.ca/yk32vapp04pdav/nodes/20380705/Pauline_dejong%40gov.nt.ca

